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Dear Parents / Carers, 
This will be my last newsletter of 2014!  It will be 

an exciting, yet busy last 2 weeks of term, with 
Christmas Celebrations and our lovely Carol 

service at St. Paul’s Church. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 
all a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous New 

Year.  I look forward to seeing you at our 
celebrations. 

Best wishes 

 
Philippa Mason 

Head of School 

 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON TUESDAY 6TH JANUARY 
2015 

Please note the date when school starts back in January.  
Do be aware that extensions to the school holidays are 

not allowed and will be classes as an un-authorised 
absence and may result in a fine. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS SHOWS AND CELEBRATIONS 

 
Year 2 – Tuesday 9th December  

11.15 am or 2.15 pm 
Year 1 – Thursday 11th December  

11.15 am or 2.15 pm 

Reception – Tuesday 16th December  
10.30 am or 2.15 pm 

Please make sure that you arrive on time to avoid 
disappointment for your child.  Don’t forget to get your 

tickets!  The entrance for the shows is through the door 

at the back of the hall.  A crèche will be available for 
toddlers in the Rainbow Room. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 94.31% 
TARGET 95.5% 

 
Our monthly scooter assembly is proving to be very 

successful and the children are keen to get their 100% 

certificate and sticker even if they don’t win the scooter!  
Please make every effort in the New Year to ensure your 

child attends school every day, unless of course they are 
unwell, and help us to reach our attendance target . 

 

 

 

 

LATENESS 
Children arriving late in the mornings is still an issue and 

as adults we are all responsible for ensuring our children 
arrive at school on time.  Please note classrooms open 

at 8.45 am and a child is late if they arrive after 9.00 

am. 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Our Beulah Post Box is ready for Christmas cards.  

Please make sure your child writes their friends name 
and class on the envelope. 

 
 

 

 

 

PARKING 
I have had concerns raised by quite a few parents 

regarding bad and unsafe parking outside our school.  It 
is very selfish to block the road by double parking and 

also extremely dangerous 

for our young children.  If 
you see unsafe parking 

please contact Croydon 
Council on 020 8760 1966 and ask them to send traffic 

wardens to the school.  The more reports from 

yourselves, the greater the action from the council! 

 

 
CAROL CONCERT AT  

ST. PAUL’S CHURCH 
THURSDAY 18TH 

 DECEMBER 10.00 AM 
We will be walking to the church and would very much 

appreciate your help to accompany the children.  If you 

can help, please let your child’s teacher know.  We will 
be leaving after the registers are taken so you can wait 

in the classrooms until they leave. 

 

BUG CLUB READING COMPETITION 
Please remember to log onto the Bug Club site  

and read as many books as you can to be in  

with a chance of winning!  We can monitor how  

many books you have read!!  

 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 19th December 2014 

School closes for the Christmas break at the normal time 

Tuesday 6th January 2015 
School re-opens at the normal time 

Kelly 

Lilac Class 

 

 


